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Dear Jennifer and Derek,

On Friday, February 24, the Arts and Humanities 1 Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee
considered a new course request for Russian 2144.
 
The Panel unanimously approved the course with one recommendation, namely: Page 3 of the
syllabus states, “Class attendance and participation will be assessed using the scale on page 5
of this syllabus,” and “Each homework assignment will be assessed using the rubric on page 5
of the syllabus.” There is no rubric or scale as stated on page 5 of the syllabus. The panel
recommends either removing this language or adding the rubric and scale mentioned.
 
Should you have any questions about this feedback, do not hesitate to contact Janice Aski (chair of
the A&H1 Panel), or me.
 
The course will now continue through the approval process.

My best,
Bernadette
 

Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences
154D Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679 / Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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